
From: Suzanne Harvey <suzhar@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 10:26 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 20-092 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear PUC, 
I am writing with concern about the possibility of our state not going forward with the energy efficiency 
plan as updated by the settlement agreement signed by the Consumer Advocate, the Conservation Law 
Foundation, and all four of the electric and natural gas utilities. 
 
Granite Staters have learned over the last 15 or so years the important role energy efficiency plays not 
only in our utility bills, but in the effort to minimize greenhouse gasses.  
 
There are no good reasons to take a step backwards by not encouraging our residents, business owners, 
and municipal entities to continue to make energy efficiency a default in their energy use and planning. 
NH should not be a troglodyte. 
 
Thank you, 
Suzanne Harvey 
Grantham, NH 
 
 
--  
Suzanne Harvey 
m: 603-438-2076 
 
"Who needs liberation when your prison is comfortable?"  Patricia Frazier, poet 
 
  
 

🕉️ 
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